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BEAST FEAST — SAVE THE DATE

Men, mark your calendar for Beast Feast on Friday night, April 5th.
More details will be shared later. 

CARE UPDATE
congregational

MIKE CANNON AND A FULL LIVER TRANSPLANT

For the first three months of his recovery, medical staff requires 
Mike Cannon to live within two miles of the Vanderbilt University 
Medical Center. Needless to say, they will incur numerous living
and medical expenses. We invite you to help with these expenses
by giving to Lakeview Benevolence, placing Mike’s name in  your memo.

So far, $2602 has been given. Thank you.

THURSDAYS AT OLE TIMES COUNTRY BUFFET

Please mark your calendars for our next meeting on Thursday, 
March 14th, in the Eagle Room at Ole Times Country Buffet from 
Noon-1 pm. Sam Tate, one of our young deacons, will be our guest. 
Pass on the word and bring a friend. It is always a good time.

HOUSE-WARMING
 

Please help us welcome MP and Christi and their children, James,
Abigail, and Sophia, in conjunction with their recent move into their
home. The Trinity Team will host a house-warming on Sunday,
March 10th, in the Fellowship Hall immediately following the evening 
worship service. There will be a basket for gift cards for household
items and restaurants. Refreshments will be served.

SECRET CHURCH

The College Ministry will be hosting Secret Church again this year 
on Friday, April 19th from 6pm to midnight. The theme this year is a 
study through the book of Ruth. We will host the event in the 
Fellowship Hall. Registration to participate with us is now open to 
everyone, not strictly college students, and the cost is $14. If you plan 
to come, we encourage you to eat dinner prior to the event or bring
your own dinner with you. We will provide snacks and drinks 
throughout the evening. You can find a link to register and more
information at www.lakeviewbaptist.org/secretchurch24.

LIFE
college



VAN DRIVERS NEEDED

Do you have one hour a week to volunteer with our ESL Ministry? For the 
first time in several years, we have an immediate need for van drivers.
We have many new students that want to attend our English classes,
but cannot unless we are able to provide them transportation. 

 We need:

• 2 drivers every Wednesday starting at 4:45 pm for class pickup.
• 2 drivers after class at 8:00 pm to take students to their homes.

 Our routes are:

• West Auburn
• Gay Street, Magnolia, Foy Union
• East Auburn, East University, Dean Road
• Opelika

If you are available and interested, please send an email to 
mfoshee@lakeviewbaptist.org or jferguson@lakeviewbaptist.org.

the world
IN AUBURN

CHATTER
children’s

SCRIPTURE MEMORY

ATTENTION PARENTS: Sunday, March 17th, is the last day for 
children grades 1–6 to earn Scripture Memory Medals! The Scripture 
Memory Banquet will be Sunday, April 21st, following the morning
service. Pizza lunch will be provided for all scripture memory
medalists and their families.
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL
JUNE 17-21

Mark your calendars because VBS is on the horizon! Boys and girls 
are invited to participate in Lakeview’s 2024 VBS – “Breaker Rock 
Beach!” During VBS, your children will learn that Jesus Christ is THE 
solid rock on which they can place their faith and depend. They will 
discover that God does not want them to be conformed to this world, 
but to be transformed by the renewing of their minds so that they can 
discern what is the good, pleasing, and perfect will of God.
(Romans 12:2). Every day will be an adventure full of sand castles,
orcas leaping, glimmering tide pools, and more. It’s gonna be a lot
of fun so tell your friends and invite them to come along! Online
registration opens April 1st, 2024.
 

Also, we have several places you can serve in this impactful, gospel
–outreach opportunity, even if it’s just for part of the week! We love 
our faith family and your heart for children to come to repentance
and saving faith in Jesus. Thank you for considering serving
in our Vacation Bible School this summer!

VBS VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:

• K5: (1) for Bible (1) for snacks and games (2) for crafts (4) 
group leaders

• 1st Grade: (1) Games Leader, (2) helpers for classroom
• 3rd Grade: (1) Games Leader
• 4th Grade: (1) Games Leader
• 6th Grade: helpers for classroom

Please email jvail@lakeviewbaptist.org if you are interested in 
volunteering for VBS. 

LAKEVIEW  PRESCHOOL ADVENTURES IS HIRING

Lakeview Preschool Adventures is looking to fill two staff positions
for the 2024-2025 school year. We are in need of both a lead teacher
and an assistant teacher for our infant (4 months to 1 year) class.  
The hours are 8:00 am to 12:30 pm on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday,
and Friday. If you are interested in helping these children develop
spiritually, physically, mentally, and socially, email Holly Hutto at
hhutto@lakeviewbaptist.org for more information. 
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MARCH 3 ATTENDANCE

MARCH 3 GIVING

MORNING SERVICE

EVENING SERVICE

846
343

BUDGET

RESTRICTED

$58,810.44

$8,456.00
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ARBOR LAKE
Nancy Brownfield
Emaleen Fagen
Jennifer Hood
Joe Waller
 
CAMELLIA PLACE
Linda Currie
 
CANTERBURY HEALTH 
CARE FACILITY
Dean Baker
 
EASE HOUSE
Anne Dodge
Harriett McNelly
Larry Ryan

MAGNOLIA PLACE
Nancy Thornton

VALLEY PARK MANOR
Kay Gaillard

VANDERBILT UNIVERSITY 
MEDICAL CENTER
Mike Cannon

 

AT HOME
Matthew Baker
Daniel Benjamin
Matt Beth
Barbara Blankenship
Dennis Clark
Ambers Hanson
Fred Holmes
Latriece Jones-Thomas
John Kennedy
Renae O’Mary
Jane Parker      
Matthew Richardson
Lottie Sides
Jackie Snead 
Larry Swango
Ilze West
Joe Youngblood

thankYOU

fellowship MEAL

SERVING MEALS 4:45 UNTIL 5:35PM; CLEARING TABLES AT 5:45PM.

MARCH 6
No Fellowship Meal this week due to Spring Break.

MARCH 13
Chicken Sandwiches, French Fries, 

California Veggie Blend, Salad, Chocolate Cake

Fellowship Meals are open to everyone and cost $5 per person  
with a $20 cap per family. Cash or Check only. Menu subject to change.Menu subject to change.

1600 E Glenn Ave | Auburn, AL 36830

PHONE | 334-887-7094

WEBSITE | www.lakeviewbaptist.org

FAX | 334-826-6512

PRAYER REQUESTS | 334-887-8783

WE BELIEVE THAT GOD’S PURPOSE FOR 
LAKEVIEW BAPTIST CHURCH IS TO 

LOVE THE LORD GOD AND TO EXPRESS THAT LOVE BY 
MAKING, NURTURING AND EQUIPPINGMAKING, NURTURING AND EQUIPPING 

DISCIPLES OF JESUS CHRIST 
IN AUBURN AND THROUGHOUT THE WORLD.

sympathy
From the pastor, staff, and church family to:

Jann Swaim and family in the death of his mother. 

Mike Yarbrough and family in the death of his father.

memoriamIN

Jackie Adams
February 2, 1949 – March 3, 2024

Dear Lakeview Family, Thank you so much for the lovely plant to 
honor Louise’s life at the funeral. We are grateful for it, along with
your prayers, your caring cards, and your teaching/learning for
decades. We thank you!

Mike and Jennifer Morris and family


